June 8, 2015

The Board of Review met at 4:00 p.m. in the town office. Chairman Rickaby called the
meeting to order. Frank, Heeg, and Passineau were absent. Forbes motioned to
adjourn the meeting until further notice according to Wisconsin Statute 70.47 (3) (al).
Kawleski seconded it. Motion passed. The meeting adjourned at 4:02 p.m.

Heidi Kawleski, Town Clerk



